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Joe Verkennes,  

Director of Marketing,  

(734) 384-4207 

 

February 4, 2015 

 

FOR IMMEADIATE RELEASE 

 

 

MARSHALL TUCKER BAND CONCERT  

CANCELLED DUE TO ILLNESS 
 

 MONROE, Mich. – The Marshall Tucker Band originally slated for Friday at 7:30 p.m. 

Monroe County Community College’s La-Z-Boy Center has been cancelled due to illness. 

 Tickets purchased with a credit card will automatically be refunded by MCCC’s online 

ticket provider.   

Refunds for cash purchases made through the college’s box office will be refunded by 

check and mailed out within the next couple of weeks. 

MCCC regrets any inconvenience this unforeseen cancellation may have caused. 
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